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Region 3 Executive Committee Members and Section Chairs,

It's unfortunate that SoutheastCon 2020 was called off. Hope everyone travels back
safely.

Following is a brief update about the student activities carried out since the
previous ex-com meeting;

- Preparation for Student Programs (competitions, leadership training, etc.) at
SoutheastCon 2020.
- Held a Townhall (Webex) on 27th February for all student leaders in the region
that was a repeat of the Townhall held on 16th February. We might have to re-
think doing Townhalls in the future since we did not get many participants even
after sending out an e-notice to all the IEEE Student Members in Region 3. An
alternative would be to have a recorded session available on the website that
covers the following topics which can be important to the student volunteers;
- What is IEEE?
- Student Awards
- Student Competitions in IEEE
- Benefits of the IEEE Students Program
- Student Branch Reporting  

Respectfully yours,

Subodha Charles
Region 3 Student Representative 2020-2021
s.charles@ieee.org
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